
 

 

Project: Project #: 0029-464  
  Bret Harte ES Telecenter Upgrade Project 
  
This addendum shall supersede the original Information, attachments, and specifications 
regarding Project No.0029-464 where it adds to, deletes from, clarifies or otherwise modifies 

them. All other conditions and any previous addenda shall remain unchanged. 
 
 
Part A – Bidding and Contract Requirements 
 
AD 1.10:  
Question: Can we change out the Round Clocks to the Message Board clocks? This will save 
district money as there will only need to be 1 Cat6A pulled to each Clock/Speaker Location, instead 
of the current requirement for 2. This will also eliminate some additional conduit runs at certain 
locations to fit additional cables and be more in line with the district's revised standards. Locations 
with separate clocks & speakers will utilize a cover for the unused location. 
Answer:   
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Answer:     
The current system shall stay operational until the new system is installed, 
commissioned, and cut over. 
 
AD 1.19:  
Question:  During the site walk, it was mentioned that bid results will be published prior to the 
other project bid times so contractors can adjust bids as needed to stay competitive. Please advise 
if this is still the case. 

Answer:     
Bid due dates are published in bid documents. 
 
AD 1.20:  
Question:  During the site walk, it was mentioned that all existing clocks (except the master clock) 
are to be returned to the District and speakers are to be disposed of by the contractor. Please 
confirm if this is still the case. 

Answer:     
The District holds the right to salvage. 
 
AD 1.21:  
Question:  It was mentioned during the site walk that the aerial feed servicing the 4th R room is no 
longer within the project scope. Can you please confirm and issue updated plans with the removal 
of the 4th R room? 

Answer:    
Please refer to AD1.14 for the response. 
 
AD 1.22:  
Question:  During the site walk, it was mentioned that the interior STC cans should have existing 
telecom and clock/speaker cabling demolished; all other cables are to be left in place. Please 
confirm if this is still correct. 

Answer:     
Confirmed existing clock/speaker cabling shall be demolished. 
 
AD 1.23:  
Question:  The plans call for CAT 6 cabling and the specifications call for CAT 6A. It was 
mentioned during the site walk that all cabling should be CAT 6A. Please confirm if this is still the 
case. 
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Answer:   
CAT 6A is to be used. 
 
AD 1.24: 
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